
 

Philippine Embassy in Muscat marks the 
28th Anniversary of EDSA Revolution 

 
The Philippine Embassy celebrated the 28th anniversary of EDSA People Power Revolution by 

conducting a special weekend consular service on 21 February 2014 and an open forum participated in 

by 4th year high school students of the Philippine School Oman on 25 February 2014. During the open 

forum, the participants drew out the lessons and legacy of EDSA People Power Revolution.  

 

(Left photo – Copy of announcement of the Special Weekend Consular Services disseminated through social media) 

  

25 February 2014 – EDSA 28 Activities at the Philippine School Oman (PSO) 


